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To whom it may concern, I understand something needs to be done about the exploding homeless
population in Portland. Allowing people that do not contribute to the good of the community to live
in and pollute public spaces that tax payers fund is not a good plan. Furthermore, Portland Int.
Raceway to the best of my knowledge is the only public park that produces income for the city. As
the owner of a business in Portland and a frequent user of PIR, I urge you to protect the gem it is and
exclude it from any zoning changes. Sincerely, William J Schrader 
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